
 
 

 
  

No. HO-Admin-5(1)/2024                                                 Dated: 14th March, 2025 
 

INVITATION FOR PROPOSALS FOR FLEET FINANCING 

Northern Areas Transport Corporation (NATCO), a leading public sector transport 

company, invites proposals from reputable scheduled banks and financial institutions for the lease 

financing of its transport fleet. As part of our commitment to enhancing regional connectivity and 

improving logistics, NATCO aims to expand both its cargo and passenger fleet to meet growing 

demand and provide efficient, reliable transport services. This financing will facilitate the 

acquisition of modern, high-capacity vehicles to strengthen our operations and service network. 

 

TERMS AND CONDITIONS: 

 

i. The bank/financial institution must be a scheduled bank recognized by the State Bank of 

Pakistan. 

ii. Banks or financial institutions that have obtained principal approval for fleet financing are 

eligible to apply.  

iii. The bank/financial institution must have a minimum long-term credit rating of AAA/A+ 

from Pakistan Credit Rating Agency (PACRA). 

iv. Competitive interest rates and flexible repayment options will be preferred. 

v. Interested banks/financial institutions must submit their proposals along detail of 

Company profile and proof of eligibility, Proposed financing terms, including markup 

rates and repayment plans. 

vi. Tender documents must reach the office of the General Manager Admin NATCO on or before 

4th April 2025 at 11:00 AM. Tender documents will be opened on the same day at 11:30 AM 

in presence of authorized representatives of the Banks/representatives. 

i. NATCO reserves the right to accept or reject the proposals according to GBPPRA Rule-36(1). 

 

 
 

(ABDUL HAMEED) 
General Manager Administration 

  


